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From: Stroick, Jule

To: Rolfs, Daniel

Subject: FW: Save our Pick"n"Save on Park
Date: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:41:49 PM
Legistar

From: Cynthia C Bryan <ccbryan@madison.k12.wi.us>

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:40 PM

To: Arntsen, Allen <district13@cityofmadison.com>; Carter, Sheri <district14@cityofmadison.com>;
Bachmann, Christy <CBachmann@cityofmadison.com>; Stroick, Jule <JStroick@cityofmadison.com>;
Wachter, Matthew <MWachter@cityofmadison.com>

Cc: southmadison.unite@gmail.com

Subject: Save our Pick'n'Save on Park

Dear SSM and Members of the Truman Olson Steering Committee,

| am reaching out because you play an important role in keeping the families of South
Madison from losing access to their only full-service grocery store.

It is unconscionable that you would allow a Health Care provider to remove an existing
grocery store before meeting the needs of our neighborhood. Isn't THIS a health issue? We
need accessible food for all people who visit this store on a regular basis. They are some of
the most diverse people in Madison. Wheel-chaired. Different-language speaking. Elderly.
Families of all shapes and sizes. Why would you remove this important necessity in our
neighborhood?

Taxi vouchers to other grocery stores will not adequately address this issue. Many of the
people who would need this resource will probably not even know how to access it.

I'm shocked and disappointed in my local government.

Please stop the removal of a grocery store in the Bay Creek neighborhood now.

Cyndi Bryan
608 Emerson St
Madison, WI 53715

ccbryan@madison.k12.wi.us

Sennett Middle School
6th/8th Grade Computers Teacher
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